
JANUARY  
NEWS

Just a reminder….. 
January 13-18 is Pajama 
week.  Students may wear 
pajamas over their leotard and 
tights to class.

January 20-25 is Spiritwear 
week.  This is the week to 
show off your Ginny’s 
Danceworks apparel. 

DATES TO REMEMBER                                                             
March 23 - 30, 2025                          

Closed for Spring Break                  
April 18 - 20, 2025                        
Closed for Easter                                                                          
May 24-26, 2025                                     

Closed for Memorial Day                
June 7, 2025                                    

Dress Rehearsal                                 
June 8, 2025                                  

Recital

IT’S WINTER IN MICHIGAN 
Parents please make sure your child is covered properly when 
they come to dance class.  They should be covered both top and 
bottom over leotard and tights. (Shorts are not appropriate cover 
ups this time of year).  Teachers and other staff remind those 
students every week who are not covered up appropriately.  

Parent Peek Week:  January 27 - February 1 
This is an opportunity for one or both parents to come in during the last 10 minutes of 
class time to quietly observe your students dance class.  There is no special performance, 
just the opportunity to watch class live from the lobby.  We appreciate you leaving your 
phone in a safe place during this time.  This is an optional event.  Parents please wait at 
the door and we will let you in at the appropriate time.  (Please keep in mind that some 
nights classes let out at 15 minute intervals.) 

COMING IN FEBRUARY:  Wear an old costume to class week.  February 3-8


